

South-Central India Union of

Seventh-day Adventists

8, Spencer Road, Post Box 571, Frazer Town, Bangalore 560 005, India. Tel: 25567127, 25569837, Email: kgfpres@vsnl.net kgfre@vsnl.net

January 21, 2010

Mr. Yeshwanth T SDA School Bidar

Dear Mr. Yeshwanth,

Sub: Permission for Higher Studies

We are happy to inform you that the Education Board of South Central India Union, which met on January 18, 2010 has considered your request for higher studies to do B.Ed without financial assistance at Bharathiya Vidya Parishath, UP. The terms and conditions for permission of higher studies are governed by the prevailing policies of the Organization.

We wish you God's blessings as you pursue your higher education.

Thanking you,

Sincerely yours,

D. Javadev

Executive Secretary

vd

*xc: President-SCIU Treasurer-SCIU Education Director Prinicpal-Bidar